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PUBLIC HEARING: 

 

 

Subject: Tax Levy 
 
During this portion of the meeting, Mr. John Reiniche will deliver a presentation of 
the proposed 2021 Tax Levy for the Board of Education and the attending 
members of the general public. 
 
On Thursday, December 9, 2021 a notice was published in the Daily Herald 
announcing a public hearing to be held at the District Office on December 20, 2021 
for the purposes of adopting the 2021 tax levy. Levy amounts were determined 
based on projected expenditures for the 2022-2023 budget. Revenues from the 
2021 levy will be received in June and September, impacting two budget years. 
The district’s levy request reflects an increase of 2.84%. When the County Clerk 
sends the final tax levy notice in May 2022, the budget for Fiscal Year 2022-2023 
may be adjusted accordingly prior to approval in September 2022. 
 
One note: the District is not legally required under the Truth in Taxation Act to hold 
a public hearing on the tax levy unless the levy reflects of 5% or greater.  It is the 
practice of the Board of Education to openly share this process with the public each 
year during the regular meeting in December. 
 

 

 

 

 


